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Research Analysis 

 

HB 3254 allows the board of county commissioners of the contracting county, as opposed to the 

judge of the Juvenile Division of the district court, to set the salary for the director of the juvenile 

bureau.  

 

Prepared By: Anna Rouw 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3254 as written has no anticipated costs to the State. 

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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